Comprehensive Plan Review and Implementation Committee (CPRIC) Minutes
Tuesday, July 29, 2015 at 5:30 PM
Revere Memorial Hall

Attendees: Paul Lewis, Meghan Cooper, Gerry Wurzburg, Robert Gerber, Bill Calvert, Nancy
Calvert, Tim Vallilee, Diane Vallilee, Ruth van Doren, Harold van Doren, Kristin Dillon,
Kendra Chubbuck

Paul presented an agenda:
[.  Review and approve minutes from 7/14/15 meeting
[I.  Project/section planning
a. Chapter status - community engagement
b. Process feedback from section teams
[II.  Survey questions
[V.  Other business
V.  Set date for next meeting(s) and adjourn

Meeting opened by Paul at 5:34 PM (no quorum).

Paul and Bob gave a brief overview of the plan for community members who had not yet
attended meetings.

Bob will be presenting proposed changes to the town zoning ordinance at the planning
board meeting tomorrow (7/30) at 5:30 PM.

Review and approve minutes from 7/14 /15 meeting:
Tabled until the next meeting as there is no quorum.
Project/section planning

Tabled until the next meeting.

Survey questions
Meghan will combine the lists of questions and send out to the committee.

It is a problem that everyone is so busy right now that it is difficult to get good responses.
As these are the sections that have composed questions, we will send out a survey with

questions on:
Housing, Public Facilities and Services, Land Use, Fiscal Capacity



Discussion on the potential for healthcare facilities in the parsonage space. We need to
determine that this is something the community supports through a survey. The church is very
interested in leasing parsonage/church land to the town.

Diane asked if we foresee any problems with church/state lines? Bob thinks it would probably
be a straightforward lease agreement. We need more details to present to the town. Kristin
suggests that it would be beneficial for the EMT supplies to be located in the prospective
medical facilities instead of frozen in the fire department.

It is suggested that we should figure the old Power Company Building into the Comprehensive
Planning effort.

Our biggest problem will likely be getting the town to vote to spend money on some of these
projects.

Suggestion that we should create specific proposals for some of our grand ideas and see how
the town feels.

Other business
No other business.

Set date for next meeting(s) and adjourn
The next meeting will be Tuesday, August 11, at 5:30 PM.

Meeting adjourned 6:57 PM. This has been a discussion without a quorum.

Respectfully submitted,
Meghan Cooper



